

La Leche League of Northern California and Hawaii Area Conference May 27-29, 1994 Colleen McPeek-Bechtold Area Conference Supervisor 1627 El Verano Way, Belmont, CA 94002 (415) 591-9814

June 26, 1994

Dear Peter Haiman.

On behalf of La Leche League of Northern California and Hawaii, I would like to thank you for being a speaker for our 1994 Area Conference. We appreciate all of the effort and time that you spent preparing and presenting your sessions. La Leche League exists because of people like you who contribute their time to help mothers successfully breastfeed.

We have summarized the evaluation forms for each speaker. Included in this letter is a summary of the statements and thoughts written about your sessions. Please feel free to call me with any questions.

vve are looking forward to our 1995 Area Conference on April 21-23, 1995 at the Pleasanton Hilton. Please let us know if you would like to speak again next year.

Sincerely,

Colleen McPeek-Bechtold Area Conference Supervisor